
 
  05-25-10  
   

  

  
   

VI. COMMUNICATIONS TO THE BOARD 
 
  
 
 
 

  

  

Senior Project Class Survey 

 

    Dr. Fred Hill 

     

     
 

Assistant Superintendent Fred Hill will present information on a Senior Project Class 

Survey.  This survey was conducted of current junior parents to get their opinion on 

Tupelo High School offering a Senior Project Class.  This could possibly be a class 

that Tupelo High School’s seniors enroll in to help prepare them to complete their 

senior projects.  
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